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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
March 21, 1975

*1  Ms. Pat Goff
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
Post Office Box 21398
Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Ms. Goff:
This letter is in reference to our telephone conversation of this morning in which you inquired if a person could hold the
position of mayor and State constable. The position of mayor is an office within the constitutional prohibition which
provides that no person shall hold two offices of honor or profit at the same time. It has been the prior opinion of this
office that the position of State constable would also be an office. See 1973 Attorney General Opinions, p. 28 which is
enclosed. Therefore, one person could not hold the position of mayor and State constable.
 Very truly yours,

Treva G. Ashworth
Assistant Attorney General
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